Referring to the articles about Danubius’ success on the Piestany tender…

Referring to the articles about Danubius’ success on the Piestany tender, published in the Hungarian newspapers at the weekend and this day, the Board of Directors of Danubius Hotels Rt. informs its shareholders that immediately following receipt of the official notification from the National Property Fund of Slovakia an extraordinary announcement will be published.

